Announcements for 7.15.18

Summer Schedule | We are currently on our Summer Schedule, with services at 9:30
and 11:30am only during July and August.

TODAY: This is Us Series Begins | The local church is the hope of the world. It is
called the body of Christ because we are His physical presence on earth. TrueNorth is
to be the hands and feet of Jesus on a mission of love and hope to all. Through
strategic leadership and with the love of Christ, we invite everyone to find their
unique gifting and be ALL IN! Make sure to stop by the tables in the Atrium each
Sunday during the series and meet our ministry leaders. Feel free to ask questions
and get to know us a little better!

July 25: KidWorks Family Movie Night | Join us for Christmas in July from 6-8pm
as we watch The Star together and meet our new small group leaders for the 2018-
2019 school year. All rising and current 3K-5K kids and their families are invited!

August 5: Move Up Sunday | TrueKidz promotions for ages 2 through 5" grade are
Sunday, August 5. For more information, contact Kayla Martin at
kaylam@truenorthchurch.com.

All rising 6t-12t" graders will begin Element in their new grades on Wednesday,
August 22.

August 9-10: Global Leadership Summit | TrueNorth is pleased to host the Global
Leadership Summit again this year. The GLS brings a unigue blend of vision,
inspiration, and practical skills to improve your leadership as a parent, volunteer,
employee, or employer. Register as Host Site Family with the discount code
18HSFAMILY on the TrueNorth app or the Events tab at truenorthchurch.com.

August 10: Rising 6 Grade Backyard Campout | Your student is heading into
middle school and TrueNorth wants to make sure they don’t feel alone. Element
welcomes all rising 6" graders into our student ministry with a backyard campout to
start the year. More information and registration can be found on our website and

app.

Element Students | It may be summer, but there is still a lot happening in Element!
Middle School Summer Games is just like Element during the school year, but only
for middle school! Summer Games will take place every Wednesday from 6:30-
8:00pm at TrueNorth Church through August 15. High school students, your family
group is meeting off campus on their own date and time. Sign up for your summer
family group on the Events tab at truenorthchurch.com if you haven’t joined one yet.



